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1/16/2008

 
From: leslie smart [mailto:lsmart.rwc@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 4:00 PM 
To: Johansen, Dale; Beck, Dan; Brenda Flack - Raytown Water; Christina Baker - OPC; Dave Gibson - Empire 
District Electric; Dean Cooper; Derek Sherry - Timber Creek Sewer; Featherstone, Cary; Imhoff, Tom; Jack 
Schreyer - AquaAmerica; Jerry Finnegan; Jim Fischer; Kimberly Joyce - AquaAmerica; Krueger, Keith; Mills, Lewis; 
Mantle, Lena; Marc Ellinger; Merciel, James; Meyer, Greg; Neal Cleavenger - Raytown Water; Niemeier, Kay; 
Oligschlaeger, Mark*; Rick Helms - WhiteRiverEnviro; Russo, Jim; Robertson, Ted; Terry Rakocy - Aqua America; 
Trip England 
Cc: Henderson, Wess; Dietrich, Natelle*; Dale, Cully; Thompson, Kevin 
Subject: Re: New Proposed Small Company Rate Case Rule 
 
Dale, 
In regard to the New Proposed Small Company Rate Case Rule, Raytown Water Company finds it to be 
in order and is a great improvement over the previous procedures. 
  
I'm sure all the small companies are pleased with the changes and down the road there is always room 
for improvement, as problems present themselves. 
  
Neal Clevenger 
President/General Manager 
  
Leslie Smart  
Raytown Water Company  
9820 E. 63rd St.  
Raytown, MO 64133  
Phone: 816-356-0333 ext.100 
Fax: 816-356-0331 
  
 
  


